————— Original Message-----

From: Sandra Cashman [mailto:cashmansQ0l@hawaii.rr.com]
Sent: Monday, March 10, 2008 7:14 AM

To: WLHtestimony

Subject: Acquisition of Turtle Bay property

Aloha,

Thank you for vyour support cof the bill for state puxchase of the
Turtle Bay property. I know that it is critical for us to have you as
a partner in this enterprise. i support the KNSAlliance Vision
Statement in their realization of the public interest in preserving
open space and rural communities. Please pass this bill and keep it
alive. So often I'm disenchanted by the partisan bickering in our
state that stalls many good ideas. This example of bipartisanship
renews my faith in our legislators and their focus on the common good
of the community. I know that funding is a problem, but I'd like to
see every effort made to explore creative options to make the
purchase a reality.

Sandra Cashman

59-575 Akanoho Place
Haleiwa, HI 96712

(808) 638-7683
cashmans00l@hawaii.rr.com



